Thursday, June 7, 2018 at 2:45:47 PM Central Daylight Time

Subject: RE: APC recommendation on budget reduction proposals

Date: Thursday, May 10, 2018 at 1:02:17 PM Central Daylight Time

From: Ronnie Green

To: Ken Bloom

CC: Charles O'Connor, David Woodman, Donde Plowman, Guy Trainin, Jennifer Clarke, John Bender,
Karen Griffin, Michael Boehm, Michael Farrell, Patricia Sollars, Sheila Purdum, Steve Goddard, Eva

Schubert, Ann Tschetter, Barbara Homer, Amy Lanham, Deborah Minter, Michael Zeleny, Richard
Moberly, UNL Student Regent, Julia Reilly, Leslie Reed, Kim Rauscher, William Nunez, Ronnie Green

Dr. Bloom-

I am in receipt of your letter affirming the budget reduction proposals. | appreciate deeply the engagement of the
APC in this process (and the one earlier in the academic year), and thank you all for your counsel and service.

I will be moving these budget reductions forward to operationalize them with the coming fiscal year.
It is my abiding hope that we will be able to move to planning next year rather than responding to budget reductions.

And, | would be remiss if | did not thank you personally for going above and beyond the call of duty in serving as the
APC chair through this challenging year. | have nothing but the highest respect for how you have led the committee
and engaged the University administrative leadership through these difficult conversations.

Thanks again for the service of all of the Academic Planning Committee. | hope that you all have a refreshing and
productive summer ahead.

Best regards-

Ronnie D. Green, Ph.D.
Chancellor

University of Nebraska-Lincoln

201 Canfield Administration
Lincoln, Nebraska 68588
(402) 472-2116
rgreen@unl.edu
@RonnieDGreen

From: Ken Bloom

Sent: Wednesday, May 9, 2018 4:33 PM

To: Ronnie Green <rgreen@unl.edu>

Cc: Charles O'Connor <charles.oconnor@unl.edu>; David Woodman <dwoodmanl@unl.edu>; Donde Plowman
<dplowman2@unl.edu>; Guy Trainin <gtrainin2@unl.edu>; Jennifer Clarke <jclarke3@unl.edu>; John Bender
<jbenderl@unl.edu>; Karen Griffin <karen.griffin@unl.edu>; Michael Boehm <mboehm3@unl.edu>; Michael Farrell
<mfarrell@unl.edu>; Patricia Sollars <patricia.sollars@unl.edu>; Sheila Purdum <spurdum?2@unl.edu>; Steve
Goddard <goddard@unl.edu>; Eva Schubert <efranke3@unl.edu>; Ann Tschetter <atschetter2 @unl.edu>; Barbara
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Homer <bhomer2@unl.edu>; Amy Lanham <alanham2@unl.edu>; Deborah Minter <dminterl@unl.edu>; Michael
Zeleny <mike.zeleny@unl.edu>; Richard Moberly <moberly@unl.edu>; UNL Student Regent
<unlregent@nebraska.edu>; Julia Reilly <jreilly@huskers.unl.edu>; Leslie Reed <lreed5@unl.edu>

Subject: APC recommendation on budget reduction proposals

Dear Chancellor Green,

Please find attached a letter from the APC giving our (affirmative) recommendation of your budget reduction
proposals that were presented on April 18. As before, we wish that we didn’t have to be here to begin with, but
given the circumstances, we were pleased to be able to work with you on these important issues this year. Best

wishes.

Ken
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